
The U.S. Department of Energy’s Efficient and Healthy 
Schools Program supports schools and school districts 
that strive to improve their energy performance, advance 
resilience, and promote a healthy learning environment. 

Supporting Schools and Districts to 
Improve Energy Efficiency and Health

Our team will provide one-on-one onboarding to find the right resources 
and support for your schools, along with the following offerings:

Recognition for your school’s efforts to create efficient 
and healthy learning environments in order to build trust and 
awareness in your community.

FREE technical assistance on practical solutions such as 
benchmarking, retrofit plan development and review, and indoor 
air quality (IAQ) guidance.

A nationwide support network of schools and districts sharing 
best practices and lessons learned in peer-to-peer discussions 
and working groups.

Tailored resources to assist your school in all phases of energy 
efficiency or IAQ projects, including templates, case studies,  
and webinars.

Joining the 
Program is easy 
and free! Start 

by filling out this 
simple form.

We believe every 
school and district 
can achieve efficient 
and healthy school 
spaces through facility 
improvements. We 
particularly encourage 
schools in rural areas 
and those that have 
lacked investment 
in infrastructure to 
participate in the 
Program.

Still have questions?  
Check out our FAQs, or contact us at schools@lbl.gov. 

To learn more... 
Please visit efficienthealthyschools.lbl.gov.
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